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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President & 
CEO Steve Stivers following the Ohio Legislature’s passage of HB 54, the transportation 
budget bill. 
 
“Every two years, the state’s transportation budget provides the Ohio Legislature with an 
opportunity to invest in repairing, modernizing and expanding our state’s infrastructure. 
The Ohio Chamber commends the Ohio House and Senate for their work on HB 54, 
including the continuation of the Workforce Mobility Partnership Program and substantial 
investments in public transportation. These initiatives will help connect Ohio job seekers 
with employment opportunities, ultimately strengthening our workforce and our 
economy.” 
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